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I oppose LD 1517 as it is similar to New York trying to support past convictions of 
cannabis law.  I appreciate that it took so long to make cannabis legal, however, the 
laws were the laws, and I believe those past convicted should be allowed to compete 
for a license, they should not get preference or business training and related to be 
successful.    The funds should be used to educate ALL possible applicants on how to 
apply and operate, not a special carve out.


